From: Kelsey Cappello <KCappello@sgcsd.net>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 7:21 AM

To: Peter Bednarek <PBednarek@sgcsd.net>
Subject: Kelsey Cappello Resignation

I'am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from Scotia-Glenville, effective February
10, 2023. T understand that transitioning a new person to the role of the Home
Instruction/504 Testing Accommodations Teaching Assistant will take some time and I
would like to provide as much notice as possible. During my time at Scotia-Glenville, I have

learned a lot and have grown professionally. Thank you for 5 wonderful yearsasa TA in
the district,

Respectfully,
Kelsey Cappello



